
FRASER POWER SQUADRON 

Minutes of the General Meeting of January 19th, 1967 held at the Richmond Yacht Club, 2000 hours. 

Over 25 people present.

Cmdr. Paiger advised that he had been able to obtain the Rendezvous (formerly Jolly Jacks) for the Graduation 
Party on 21st April 1967.

Membership advised that the 1967 dues are now due ($6.00) and notices would soon be in the mail. 

P/Cmdr. Watts advised that a get together dinner of the club (probably in a chinese restaurant) was in the 
process of organization for Saturday, February 4, 1967 and advised that anyone interested in attending please 
notify Cmdr. Paiger or P/Cmdr. Watts. 

Cmdr. Paiger asked for any information of any faux pas committed by members so that they might compete for 
the “Pleasure Bent Trophy”. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Pictures shown with commentary by Frank Edwards. 


